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Welcome,   
On behalf of our members and the Board of Directors, I would like to welcome you to Sioux Lookout’s Chamber of 
Commerce. As an active group of businesses and professional people, our mission is to contribute to the economic, 
social, and cultural development of Sioux Lookout and surrounding area. We promote the growth of a progressive 
and sustainable economy through tourism, cooperative governance, strategic partnerships, and the support of the 
local business community.  

You can expect several benefits and opportunities from your Chamber membership. We support initiatives such as 
assisting in lobbying Government for changes that affect your business and the community. Additionally, we offer 
Group Insurance Benefits available for small/medium sized businesses (including individuals).  

The Chamber of Commerce is an active part of our community year-round; partnered with the Municipality and 
the Sioux Lookout Blueberry Festival in a three-party agreement to keep the Travel Information Centre open all 
year round. The Chamber of Commerce also hosts numerous social activities and events throughout the year 
including the Annual Trade Show, Farmer’s Markets, Winter Markets, Blueberry Festival, Santa Claus Parade 
and more! In addition to hosting these events, we are the proud publishers and distributors of our Northern 
Experience Magazine, over 10,000 copies per year are mailed throughout Canada and the U.S. Through our 
community involvement, we strive to be the voice of business for Sioux Lookout and Area.  

Furthermore, you can receive our monthly meeting minutes, please contact us to have you added to the email 
list. In 2025, if you would like us to include any special announcements, new staff hires, and job postings 
please contact us by email or by phone. Also offered with your membership is a free business directory listing 
on our website. Be sure to fill out the required information on your Member Registration Form. 

I encourage you to attend our Board meetings, sit on a committee, and become involved with the work we do 
here at the Chamber. We look forward to working with businesses such as yours for the purpose of improving 
our community and making Sioux Lookout a vibrant place to live.  

Thank you for your support,   

 

Alana Anderson, Chamber President  


